
The Northwest Territories (Fort Smith and Hay River) is seeking locum midwives for short term 

(minimum 4 weeks) or long term casual contracts for summer and fall months of 2021.  Relocation 

expenses and highly subsidized shared staff housing is available for the locum midwife.  Fort Smith is a 

beautiful community located to the south of the Great Slave Lake very close to the Alberta border.  Hay 

River is just a little north and west of Fort Smith on the south shore of the Great Slave Lake and is also a 

beautiful place to be with a great community.  Both midwifery practices are closely linked with services 

and practitioners in Yellowknife.  The midwives are well integrated into an excellent team of supportive 

nurses and physicians.  The clients are a diverse mix of Indigenous, Settler (including francophone) and 

new Canadians from all over the globe.  If you would like to spend some time gazing at the spectacular 

northern night sky while enjoying a reasonable pace of work and good pay with a great team please 

contact Martha Aitkin, Territorial Manager, Midwifery.  Martha_Aitkin@gov.nt.ca  Or call 867 767 9176 

X 40058.  For more information about working as a health care practitioner in the Northwest Territories 

see www.practicenwt.ca 
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